
November 10, 2020 GHS Band Boosters Meeting 

Meeting called to order by Regina Turner and 2nd by Brandi Gray. 

Melissa Phillips made a motion to have the minutes read online on the GHS Band Boosters website.  

Accepted by Regina Turner and 2nd by Ericka Russell. 

Treasurer Report was presented by Brandi Gray – Motion made to accept by Regina Turner and second 

by Ericka Russell.   

Volunteer Coordinator: Regina Turner 

Wilson’s Food Truck will set up at the IGA on November 14th. T shirts sales are up and running on the 

website.  The Fruit Sales fundraiser is now complete.  The band sold over $1700 and Rylie Turner sold 

the most. 

One of the vendors from the Bazaar offered to sell Tupperware on the GHS Band Boosters website and 

will donate 40% of the proceeds to the band.  

Mike Williams presented an idea for a fundraiser to hold a Jazz band competition.  When discussing with 

Mr. Bates, we cannot do it at this time due to COVID.  The groups would still be considered part of the 

school.   

Truckload sale – We discussed to try to the Truck load sale in March and or April.  There will be more 

information to come in the upcoming meetings.  

Thomas Bates:  Band Fees need to be paid.  Christmas concert will be held online this year.  The band 

will work and have a recording session.  If there is anyone that would like to participate in the winter 

drum line, we are considering partnering up with Carter High School.  Please contact Mr. Bates for more 

details.   

At this time, there is no New Business to discuss  

Next Boosters meeting will be held on December 8th at 6:30pm in the band room.  

Meeting called to a close by Regina Turner – accepted by Brandi Gray and second by Ericka Russell 

 

 


